
District 3 

September 8, 2010 

Minutes:      

Meeting was called to order by President Smokie Brannaman. 

Minutes from August were presented and accepted. 

Discussion: 

Midwest Horse Fair booth is #514, next to the expo hall.  Plan on your calendars now to help out a 
couple of hours at District 3 booth.  Midwest Horse Fair is April 15, 16, 17, 2011.  We submitted for the 
booth  before the rates increased. 

Smokie followed up with WSHC on donations.  We are waiting on additional information from the 
Interscholastic group. 

NOTE:  Halloween Horse Parade, October 31, BEAVER DAM, WI  needs volunteers.    

  If you are not riding, consider volunteering.  

District 3 will be providing promotional items for the Halloween Horse Parade bag. 

  Contact Maily Kocinski           920 382 3738  to VOLUNTEER  

FALL RIDE:  everyone was busy, but Crystal Creek Riders will be camping at Northern Kettle Moraine 
Horse Camp October 2 & 3.  District 3 members are invited to join in.  Let Linda Ernsberger know if you 
will participate 

District 3 Christmas Party will be held December 4, 2011 at Wade House, in Greenbush.  This is the same 
location as last year.  Everyone at the meeting had a good time last year, and felt the combination of 
Wade House Festivities and District 3 Christmas party is a good time.  Meeting at 11:00 a.m., Lunch 
provided by District 3 at 1:00 p.m.  Smokie will talk to Katie Rammer on who to contact.  Again, District 3 
will purchase tickets for member who want to attend the Wade House Festivities. 

Judy Larson shared their experience with the Hall of Fame induction at the State Fair.  Awesome… 

Don’t forget WSHC Logo Contest.  Information is located on the WSHC website.  Contest end 10/1/10. 

Horse A Rama will be held May 7 and 8, 2011. 

 

Margo Miller attended District 3 meeting, and shared with us the Large Animal Rescue Program WSHC 
Equine Foundation has been promoting.   Excellent information.  A Solid program with qualified 
instructors.  Work began on the rescue training after the 1st Halloween House Parade.  District 5 will be 



sponsoring a training October 14, or 15.  They are offering 1 scholarship for each District.  It was 
motioned and passed that District 3 will support an additional scholarship.  Anyone interested must 
contact Smokie Brannaman by 10/1/10.  His phone number is 920 532 0307.  Let your local fire 
department and police department know. Just considering the possibility of a trailer wreck and what 
tools to use prepares your emergency rescue group when the time actually comes that they need to use 
them. http://www.wshcef.org/news.html 

 

Meeting was adjourned. 

Next Meetings: 

  October 13, 2010 

  November 10, 2010 

     7:00 p.m. at Rolling Meadows, Fond du Lac.     Come on IN!!! 

December 4, 2010     Old fire department building in Greenbush, across was the Wade House 

      11:00 a.m. meeting,   1:00 p.m.   Lunch 
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